
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Aboriginal Cultural Activities 

4 February 2019 

 

Dear Parents/Caregivers, 
 

Starting from Week 4 of this term, we will be introducing Aboriginal Cultural Activities for our Aboriginal 
students K-6. The aim of these programs are to provide supportive and culturally inclusive learning 
environments for our students. 

 
Organisation 

 
• Liven Deadly Program - Monday 11:55am – 12:55pm 
• Aboriginal Homework Centre 3-6 Wednesday 12:55pm-1:45pm 
• Aboriginal Homework Centre K-2 Wednesday 2:15pm-3:00pm 
• Aboriginal Mirribi Dance and Yabun Indigenous Choir Group Monday 2:15pm-3:10pm 

 
These groups will be supervised by Mr Dorrell and Mrs Cole. If you would prefer your child not to 
participate, please return the slip below to the office by Wednesday 13 February. If you have any 
questions, please contact Mrs Maruncic. 

 
Thank you for your ongoing support. 

 
Bert Lo Campo Cindy Maruncic 
Principal Deputy Principal 

 
 
 

Aboriginal Cultural Activities 
 

Return to Mrs Cole by Wednesday 13 February 2019 – in the slot in the office door 
 
 

I DO NOT give consent for my child of class    
to participate in the Aboriginal Cultural Activities. 

 
 

Parent’s Signature   Date    
 
 
 
 
 


